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Request: 
 
I apply under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for the following 
information about care leavers through the 12 questions making up this request on the 
following themes: 
 

 Numbers remaining in contact with the local authority post-21. 

 Incidences of homelessness for care leavers 

 Receipt of Discretionary Housing Payments 

 The application of Shared Accommodation Rate of Local Housing Allowance 
 
See attached. 
 
Response: 
 
Please see updated response sheet as attached. We do not hold the information on DHP 
payments for care leavers, so are unable to provide anything for Q5 onward. 


